
Minutes of Selectmen’s Meeting, Town of Freedom, NH  03836 
Monday, June 5, 2017 

 
Present: Leslie R. Babb Neal E. Boyle, Ernest Day, Jr. Selectmen; Karen Hatch, Town 
Adm.; Police Chief Josh Shackford; Scott Brooks Road Agent; FCC Chairman Paul Elie. 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm manifests were signed and mail was reviewed.  Babb 
made a motion to approve the minutes of May 22, 2017 as presented, seconded by Boyle 
so voted. 
 
Babb asked for public comment and Elie inquired about a hearing in Ossipee next week 
regarding Westward Shores.  Babb was not certain that this would actually take place. 
 
Chief Shackford gave his department update which included much of the usual.  He did 
have photos of a fawn in the road which he relocated and was reunited with its mother.  
Shackford also handed our literature on a radar reader in lieu of a sign.  This would give a 
read out and would be a tool to help them monitor speeders.  The cost for this unit is 
$3,200.00. 
 
Brooks reported that he is trying to get the dust control applied but rain events have 
caused cancellations.  
 
Brooks did ask about an update on the Westward Shores case and Babb replied that all 
parties are working on a settlement agreement. 
 
Babb made a motion to enter non public session at 7:10pm under RSA 91-A:3 II (b and 
e)  Returned to open session at 7:48pm and meeting was adjourned. 
 
 Respectfully Submitted, 
 Karen Hatch 
 Town Administrator 
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